KERN

LIBRARY

“TISTHE SEASON TO BE

Collect your reads

before we are CLOSED.

All Kern County Library branches will observe

Thanksgiving on Thursday, November 24 through
Saturday, November 26.

Branches will resume for standard

operating hours on Monday, November 28, 2022.

Our elibrary is open 24/7!

Get your reads ANYtime when you get them online;
all you need is your FREE Kern Library card!

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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